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Memorandum 
  

 
To:  MRP Implementation Working Group 
 
From:   Sushil Shah, Cynthia Sidalak  
  
Date:   June 12, 2024 
 
Re:  Market Renewal Program (MRP):  Update on Market Participant Reports 
 
Two additional reports that will require revisions have been identified. It is expected that these 
reports’ schema, sample, and help files will be posted and available on the Technical Reference 
Materials section of the Market Renewal webpage during Q1 2025. The updated list of market 
facing reports will be posted under the  Technical Reference Materials section of the Market 
Renewal webpage at the end of June 2024.  
 
The additional reports to be revised are:  
 
1. Weekly Market Summary Report  
The Weekly Market Summary Report is a public report issued daily with information on Ontario 
demand and price (HOEP) for the previous seven days.  The IESO initially communicated that 
the Weekly Market Summary Report was going to be discontinued as the information in it would 
be available through the ieso.ca data pages.  
Based on reporting frequency and a need for historical reports to be accessible to market 
participants, IESO has decided to continue providing this report and will revise it. While no 
changes are required for demand-related information, the report does need to be revised to 
replace HOEP with Day-Ahead Ontario Zonal Price under MRP. 
 
At this time, the IESO does not expect a sample of the revised report to be available for market 
trials.  

https://www.ieso.ca/Market-Renewal/Market-Participant-Readiness/Technical-Reference-Materials
https://www.ieso.ca/Market-Renewal/Market-Participant-Readiness/Technical-Reference-Materials
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2. Hourly Uplift and Intertie Offer Guarantee Estimates Report  

 
This report provides Market Participants with an estimate in real-time of the hourly uplift and 
intertie offer guarantee rates that may appear on their settlement statements.  
The IESO had planned to retire the Hourly Uplift and Intertie Offer Guarantee Estimates Report 
and has now agreed to continue to provide it based on feedback from Market Participants.   
The report will be revised to align with the new data and settlements equations which the MRP 
is introducing. 
At this time, the IESO does not expect a sample of the revised report to be available for the 
market trials.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please submit an inquiry to IESO 
Customer Relations at customer.relations@ieso.ca. 
 


